Homework 12.4.24
For homework until the Whit half term at the end of May, we will be concentrating on times tables.
We will be asking the children to read, practise their spellings and log in to Maths Rockstars at least three times a week.
The children will be bringing home their Rockstars passwords on Friday just in case they have been mislaid.  If you have any trouble accessing this website, please let us know.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Additionally, there will be a maths sheet to complete and return to school by Wednesday each week, which will be uploaded to the Year 4 class page under the homework tab.
We are aiming for instant recall of times tables in preparation for the national multiplication tables test in June.

Thank you for all your support.

Mrs Davies.

